
Veteran’s Village Eligibility

The Veteran’s Village Project in Colma is scheduled to open in spring of 2019.  There are a total of 66 units.  59 of the 
units will be filled by referrals from the VA  HUD-VASH program for very low income or homeless Veterans and their 
families. A total of 7 units for low income Veterans who meet income requirements will be leased through the San 
Mateo County Department of Housing in late 2018 or early 2019. The Town will provide updates when they become 
available. An information line has been established for this project: 415-335-7640



Oakland Benefits Office:

1301 Clay Street, Rm. 1400 North
Oakland, CA 94612

Phone: 800-827-1000
Fax: 510-637-6118

The Oakland Regional Office is accessible via public transportation. 
From BART

Exit at 12th Street-City Center station

Walk one block through City Center to Clay Street

The Federal Building is straight ahead

Please visit the following sites for more information: BART and AC Transit.

http://www.bart.gov/schedules/quickplanner?orig=12TH&addr1=&dest=DELN&addr2=&type=departure&date=2017-05-24&time=now&tab=2
http://www.actransit.org/maps/

